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WATERFRONT WELCOMERS 
           VOLUNTEERS NEEDED! 

Do you love where you live? Do you enjoy meeting new 
people? We are urgently looking for volunteers to greet the cruise 

ship passengers who visit from other parts of Australia and from all 
over the world, down at Station Pier, Port Melbourne. The Cruise 
ship season begins in October 2017 running through to March 
2018. 
 
This is the fourth season of the programme, and we are looking for 
enthusiastic, passionate people to join our band of great volunteers at the 
WATERFRONT WELCOMERS and assist passengers with their queries, and 
tell them all about the sights/ experiences of Port Melbourne and City of 
Port Phillip. No experience necessary – we will do all the training. 
 

  
 
For further enquiries call LYN at 03 9645 1476 or 0420 563 528 
OR email waterfrontwelcomers@pmnc.org.au 

https://www.facebook.com/WaterfrontWelcomers/photos/a.1102389863149349.1073741828.1077916842263318/1122900651098270/?type=3
mailto:waterfrontwelcomers@pmnc.org.au

